PUBLIC NOTICE
PROPOSED ROADWAY DIRECTIONAL CLOSURE

The City of Saskatoon is proposing the following closure in the Nutana Neighbourhood.

Location — 9th Street East & Lorne Avenue (Idylwyld Drive on-ramp)

107 109 m 13 115 17

9TH STREET EAST

PROPOSED DIRECTIONAL CLOSURE.
NO ACCESS FROM 9TH STREET TO
IDYLWYLD DRIVE

INFORMATION — Questions regarding this proposal may be directed to:
Department of Transportation & Utilities, Transportation Division
Tel: 306-975-7846 (Justine Nyen)

PUBLIC MEETING — City Council will consider the above matter and hear all per-
sons wishing to speak to it on Monday, May 25, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in Saskatoon
City Hall Council Chambers.

All written submissions for City Council’s consideration must be submitted no
later than 10:00 a.m. on Monday, May 25, 2015 to:

His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

c/o City Clerk’s Office, City Hall

222 Third Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5




